
 

 

 

 

 

RE: Covid Safety from 31 August  

Dear Sports Centre Members,  

We would like to thank all our members for your ongoing support during these challenging times.  

Please see below the changes you can expect when visiting the Sports Centre from Tuesday 31 August 2021:  

- As prior to the pandemic, you will no longer be required to book the Fitness Suite or the Pool before 

visiting the centre. We will continue to monitor usage, to make sure it doesn’t get too busy. Please keep 

a distance between you and other users who are not in your household wherever possible. All the 

equipment will be accessible for your use. Please remember to put your weights away and, as it always 

has been the case, please wipe down the equipment that you have used.     

- Hand sanitiser will remain available at our entrance and exit points and at the entrance to the fitness 

suite. Please continue to support us in maintaining a safe environment for all by cleaning your hands on 

entry and before use of fitness equipment.  

- Changing rooms will be open for use. We will no longer require members to arrive ready for your activity 

however you may wish to do so to reduce use of the changing rooms.  

- We will welcome back our guest swimmers so please feel free bring a friend along if you wish. We do 

however request contactless card payment only. 

- Face-coverings will still be required in all communal areas in line with our School protocols.  

 

Sports Centre Term Time Opening Times 

Fitness Suite 

Monday – Friday 7:00-10:00 / 17:00-21:30 

Saturday – Sunday 9:00-17:00 

Pool 

Monday   7:00-9:00 / 18:00-19:00 / 20:30-21:30 

Tuesday  18:00-21:30 

Wednesday  7:00-9:00 / 18:00-19:00 / 20:30-21:30 

Thursday  18:00-21:30 

Friday   7:00-9:00 / 18:00-21:30 

Saturday 9:00-17:00 

Sunday   15:30-17:00 

*Please note we are closed Bank Holiday Monday 30 August 2021* 

We wish to keep the Sports Centre and our community as safe as possible so please do not visit if you suspect 

you may have COVID-19 symptoms or are required to self-isolate for any reason.   

If you have any questions about the above, please don’t hesitate to contact the Sports Centre Team where we 

will be happy to help.  

 

The Sports Centre Team  

01883 335 078 

sportcentre@caterhamschool.co.uk  

mailto:sportcentre@caterhamschool.co.uk

